
 

 

 
 

 

Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer,       16th June, 2025 

Family Fest 2025 

 

We are thrilled to share news of St. Aidan’s Church of England High School’s upcoming 

Family Fest event which takes place on Saturday 5th July 12-4pm! It promises to be a day of 

fun with something for everyone including the following: 

• Football tournament for Year 6 pupils (due to start St. Aidan’s in September and 

current Year7 students). There will be opportunities to sign up in form time in school 

or just turn up at 12pm and pay to play on the day - £3 per player 

• Bake-Off competition for Years 7-11 to be judged at 1pm by TV presenter and 

broadcaster Christine Talbot.  

• Pre-loved Uniform Sale  

• Plant Sale – A fantastic selection of plants from Horticap. 20% of all sales will go to 

Family Fest! 

• Book Sale run by the fantastic school librarian Mrs Kennerley – featuring carefully 

selected pre-loved books including revision guides at bargain prices! All funds from 

this will be reinvested into the library. 

• A licensed bar serving all your favourite tipples 

• Delicious food from our wonderful catering team – including Hot Dogs and Burgers 

• Yorkshire Dales Ice Cream Van 

• Pocket Shop 

• Tuck Shop 

• Games Galore 

• Tombola x 2 – for Kids and Adults!  

• Raffle – we have some amazing prizes! 



• Performances from Spotlight – if you didn’t manage to get a ticket, it’s not too late to 

see our students in action! 

• Music and Compering from Your Harrogate Radio 

 

Huge thanks to sponsors and supporters Your Harrogate Radio, VITSA Denture Laboratory 

and Clinics and Hartlaw llp Solicitors. 

As always, Family Fest wouldn’t be anything without the St. Aidan’s community taking part 

so please come along, have a glass of fizz, a hot dog, buy some raffle tickets, be entertained 

and support the school community. Don’t forget to tell your friends, family and neighbours 

too as everyone is very welcome! All FOSA-raised funds go towards projects that benefit 

students within the school. 

As new members of the school community, we would love to see you there and hope that 

this event gives you a flavour of life in all its fulness St. Aidan’s style! 

 

Warmest wishes from,  

 

The Friends of St. Aidan’s committee 

 

 

 


